
 

 

Carsten Spohr invited Ufo, Verdi and CU to top level 
discussion 

−  "A solution can only be found in dialogue" 

− Invitation for Wednesday, 6 November, 6 p.m. in Frankfurt 

Today Carsten Spohr, Chairman of the Executive Board of Deutsche Lufthansa AG, 

invited the top representatives of Ufo, Verdi and CU to a joint meeting tomorrow 

on Wednesday. 

 
The letter reads as follows: "The situation with the cabin, which threatens to lead 
to another industrial action this week, is no longer reasonable for our employees or 
for our customers. This development is extremely unfortunate for our company 
and certainly also for you as a representative of the cabin's interests". 
 
"A solution can only be found in dialogue", said Carsten Spohr in his letter. 
 
The aim of the joint top-level discussion is to discuss the scope for solutions and 
possible next steps, in the interest of the employees and passengers of the 
Lufthansa Group.  
 
The invitation is set for tomorrow, Wednesday, 6 November 2019, 18:00.  
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